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REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION OR INTERPRETATION

Date:  March 20, 2009
Requester Name:  Jim Buccigross
Company: 8760 Inc.
Phone, Fax, E-mail: (508) 238-0345, (508) 238-0858, jhb@8760.com
NAESB Standard Number:  NAESB WGQ Standard No. 4.3.18
"Transportation Service Providers should provide and keep current to the Central Address Repository the address (URL) for the Informational Postings Web site."
Clarification or interpretation request:

NAESB WGQ Standard No. 4.3.18 does not specify that the Central Address Repository (CAR) is maintained on the NAESB web site and the location may be unknown to entities that must comply with the standard or locate the CAR.  Furthermore, some entities may not update the CAR as their website address changes, leading to "dead" links to uniform resources locators (URLs).  Also, many of the Informational Postings Web Sites (IPWS) do not show up on common Internet web searches.  All of these factors may make pipeline's (and other entities') IPWS sites difficult to locate.
Possible interpretations or clarifications, if known:

This interpretation for NAESB WGQ Standard No. 4.3.18 should specify the location of the CAR on the NAESB web site as http://www.naesb.org/members/member_framset.htm. .  Pipelines, and other non-jurisdictional entities listed in the CAR should ensure that their current IPWS URLs are accurately included in the CAR, and should update the relevant URL on the CAR as necessary and appropriate, as indicated in the language of the standard.  In addition, it is suggested that entities include various "keywords" on their site to facilitate Internet searches using popular search engines (i.e. Google, Yahoo, etc.) in order to find the URLs for the Informational Posting web sites.  Keywords to include could be at a minimum: the name, nickname or abbreviation of the entity; and the term "IPWS" or "Informational Postings."
This form is to be submitted to the NAESB office in electronic form.


